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 Achieve   ∞  Believe   ∞  Care 14th Edition – 15th January 2016 

 

Dear Parents and Friends, 
Thank you to all the parents who attended the Maths meeting on Tuesday, I hope it was informative and you picked up 
some useful information.  For those who couldn’t attend, you should have received a helpful booklet with this terms 
curriculum plan this week.  The information from the evening will be on the website next week and the calculation 
progression is up in the hall if you would like to pop in and have a look.  Any feedback forms from the meeting would be 
very useful in planning what would be useful next. 
 

Lynn has been in this week teaching the children to sign a song for an event we will take part in at the beginning of 
February.  The children are picking it up quickly and the song has a fantastic message.  You can listen to and learn the song 
along with the children at www.sign2sing.org . 
 

I hope that this Newsletter is useful to you.  Sharing what is happening each week around the school and keeping you 
informed.  Please let me know if you can think of anything else that would be useful. 
Kind Regards 
 

 
 

Head teacher 

News from the classes Attendance This Week 

Wrens This week the Wrens have been looking at making numbers up to ten in 
different ways. In English, we have been learning about alliteration and 
designing our own superheroes with names that start with the same sound. 
During our topic lessons, we have been sorting objects made out of different 
materials and listening to different superhero music. 

 
Reception 

 
Year One 

 
Year Two 

 
Year Three 

 
Year Four 

 
Year Five 

 
Year Six 

 
93.2% 

 
98.2% 

 
100% 

 
96.8% 

 
94.6% 

 
94.0% 

 
98.8% 

Robins This week the Robins have been investigating materials in Science.  In Maths, 
Year 2 have been challenged with telling the time to the nearest 5 minutes.  
Year 1 have been exploring odd and even numbers. 

Wood-
peckers 

This week we have enjoyed our first Worcester Warriors tag rugby session. In 
English, we have had fun creating riddles for each other to solve. In Maths, we 
have been learning more about presenting and interpreting data. We have also 
started exploring number patterns. 

Owls This week, Owls have been solving worded problems involving place value. In 
English, we have been editing, redrafting and presenting our riddles.  During our 
topic lessons, we have been finding out about who the Anglo Saxons were, 
where they came from and why came to England. 

Peregrines This week we have been editing, redrafting and presenting our riddles. In Forest 
school, we helped clear the area following the removal of the fallen tree. To 
celebrate the Queen’s 90th Birthday this summer and as head of the Church of 
England, we have been designing a logo which could be used to publicise 
forthcoming events by the Hereford diocese. 

 
Total 

 
96.4% 

Class Superstars  
Wrens Woodpeckers Peregrines 

Jaylen 
Tallulah 

Chloe 
Sam C 

Emma  
Abbie  

Jessica 
Oliver 

Robins Owls Cloakroom Award 
Cora 

Scarlett 
Daisy May 

Charlotte  
Rose  

Jack  
Connor 

 

Infants 

Citizens of the Week 

Violet Holbrow-Brooksbank 

http://www.sign2sing.org/


Notices School Prayer Housepoints 

 We are aware that parking can 

be tricky but please refrain from 

parking on the green outside 

Jolly’s. The grass has almost 

disappeared. 

 Payment for School Lunch, 

Clubs etc. must be paid in 

advance. Please check you 

ParentPay account for charges 

due. 

 

Dear God, 
Bless our school. 

Bless our teachers. 
Bless our pupils. 

Bless our families. 
Please help us to be kind and help 

us to always try our best. 
Let us remember, as many hands 

make a house, 
So many hearts make a school. 

Amen 

    

 
? 

 

Tolerance and Mutual Respect 
 

Diary Dates 

 

Mon 22nd Feb Spring 2 begins, NO CLUBS THIS WEEK 

Weds 24th Feb All day Wren’s Forest School 

Thurs 25th Feb All day Woodpecker’s Forest School 
Fri 26th Feb 14:30 Celebration Worship 

Weds 20th Jan All day Robin’s Forest School Weds 2nd Mar All day Robin’s Forest School 
Thurs 21st Jan All day Woodpecker’s Forest School Thurs 3rd Mar All day Owl’s Forest School 
Thurs 21st Jan 7pm PTFA MEETING Tues 8th Mar TBC Parents’ Evening 
Weds 27th Jan All day Wren’s Forest School Weds 9th Mar TBC Parents’ Evening 
Thurs 28th Jan All day Owl’s Forest School Weds 9th Mar All day Wren’s Forest School 
Fri 29th Jan 14:30 Celebration Worship Thurs 10th Mar All day Peregrine’s Forest School 

Weds 3rd Feb All day Robin’s Forest School Fri 11th Mar 14:30 Celebration Worship 
Thurs 4th Feb  All day Peregrine’s Forest School Weds 16th Mar All day Robin’s Forest School 
Mon 8th Feb NO CLUBS THIS WEEK Thurs 17th Mar All day Woodpecker’s Forest School 

Thurs 11th Feb Last day of Spring 1 Mon 21st Mar NO CLUBS THIS WEEK 
Fri 12th Feb INSET day Weds 23rd Mar 9:30 Easter Service 

  Thurs 24th Mar Last day of Spring Term 
 


